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Dear Members, 
The Keighley Association of Engineers is pleased to announce our December event in our 

2024 syllabus, a visit to J Stell and Sons Limited 

                          

We visited this company a few years ago when they were based in the “Tube Mill”. 

This is a follow up visit to see them in their modern new factory where we will be 

shown round by Engineering Manager Andy Bracewell. 

                         
 

You will be amazed at the range of applications for Stells products and the 

technology and engineering that goes into making these products.         
 
Please book places by letting me know you are attending. The company needs all 

names before the date.   

Contact John Pankhurst @    email : kaoe2022@gmail.com  Tel/text 07582 822922 

 

You can see much more about Stells on their website at 

https://www.stells.co.uk/  

 

Address: J Stell and Sons Limited, Unit 1 Riverside Business Park, Royd Ings Avenue, 

Keighley, BD21 4AF 
 

Enter Riverside business park, Stells is the factory on the left as you go through the 
entrance gate, parking is at the side of the building or at the front of the building, please 
reverse park your car then use the walkways and go to the reception located at the front of 
the building approx. 30 metres from the corner of the building with the Stell sign on.  

 

Visit to:  Stells Cardboard Tubes and Cores 

Date:              Tuesday 3rd December 2024 
Start time:       6.30 pm prompt. 
Location:  J Stell and Sons Limited, Unit 1 Riverside Business Park, 
Royd Ings Avenue, Keighley, West Yorkshire BD21 4AF 
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